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Ribbon Cutting at Guy Coles Skate Park 
City completes erosion prevention and micro-expansion 

 

Who:  City of Ketchum 
 
What:  Ribbon Cutting 
 
When:  Thursday, June 2, 2022 at noon 
 
Where: Guy Coles Skate Park 
 
Why:  The city plans to thank the members of the community whose donations to the Guy 

Coles Skate Park Trust Fund enabled a micro-expansion of the Skate Park. Recent 
donations by the Board Bin and Sun Valley Ski Education Foundation filled the gap in 
funding to complete the project. In addition to the expansion, the contractor 
performed erosion prevention and a feature enhancement.  

 
  Thanks also goes to Tal Roberts for his generous donation of time to get the project 

rolling. He worked closely with the city’s Facilities Maintenance team and contractor 
Jesse McDowell, who performed the concrete work on the project. A tree was donated 
to the site by Big Wood Landscape. 
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